

Roskear Primary and Nursery School

Learning together for a better future

March 8th 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

As you are aware, Mrs Williams is soon to go on maternity leave (April 24th) and as such we have been planning who best to lead the class for the remainder of the year.

I can now confirm that Mrs Cutler, with the support of Mrs Thomas (Year 5/6 Leader) and Mrs Johnson (Assistant Headteacher) will be stepping into the role.

Mrs Cutler knows the children very well and is highly experienced within Year 6. The team and I believe the children will feel very safe in her extremely capable hands and that this decision will cause the least disruption for them in their final term.

I thank you all for your continued support.

Best wishes

Nic Furnish Headteacher

Roskear Primary and Nursery School Roskear Camborne Cornwall

TR14 8DJ Tel - (01209) 714241 Fax - (01209) 722394

Email - secretary@roskear.cornwall.sch.uk **Website -** www.roskear.cornwall.sch.uk







